Mission Council ‘Good News Stories’   

	Title of project
	Parish
	Archdeaconry

	Project
	Person to contact for more information

	Knitti Natters
	Hilmarton
	Wilts
	Last year people from across the benefice and beyond were involved in
'Knittting a House' to raise money for St Laurence Church, Hilmarton.
 The house travelled to various venues helping to raise money for the Sudan and the Alabare Project.  In Radstock large numbers of people went into the church to see it with the vicar commenting that it had been a wonderful outreach tool.

As a result of the project we have formed a knitting group in Hilmarton
( Knitti Natters ) who as well as knitting for the house are also
knitting for an orphanage and school in Swaziland and the Chenobyl
Children's Link. 

It was a fantastic project which involved people of all ages and both
sexes and really saw the community come together for a worthwhile cause.
It also helped to form friendships. We sincerely hope that it will
continue to bring joy to all who come to see it young and not so young
alike.
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